Bu%;e, Dawn

From: Craig Zemke [craigzemke@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 1:33 PM
To: Bugge, Dawn

Subject: Paulson Construction

Craig and Ann Zemke received notice of the proposed variance for Paulson Construction. We have no
objections to this variance. Doug Paulson has done a ery good job with this development and we hope to see
him complete it in the near future. If this variance will help, we are all in favor.

Craig and Ann Zemke
11060 Amen Circle N.E.
Blaine, MN 55449



Bu%;e, Dawn

From: Greg Rosholt [greg@rosholtfinancial.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 2:19 PM

To: Bugge, Dawn

Subject: Paulson Waiver

I am in favor of the Paulson waiver moving the property line between lot 6 and lot 7, block 2 Amen Corner.
Greg Rosholt

11064 Amen Circle NE

Blaine, MN 55449

Greg Rosholt
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